
   
The National Park Service in partnership with the Ancestral 
Lands Conservation Corps, Native Health Initiative, and 
City of Albuquerque, with support from the National Park 
Foundation and Western National Parks Association, is 
hosting an event to express gratitude and honor the legacy 
and continued contributions of all Indigenous people to 
Petroglyph National Monument. Free Admission.  

The event will be held at Las Marcadas Park II adjacent to 
the Piedras Marcadas Canyon area of Petroglyph National 
Monument. Free shuttle service provided to the event from 
Rio Vista Church at 8701 Golf Course Rd NW, 87114.  

Saturday 
April 9, 2022 

Piedras Marcadas Canyon 
Participants must park at  

Rio Vista Church 
8701 Golf Course Rd NW, 87114 

(Enter church parking lot via  
Shelly Rose Rd. NW.) 

9:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Refreshments 
Provided 

8:00 am Gratitude 
Run hosted by  

Running Medicine 

Children’s Activities 
Guided Hike 

Guest Speakers 
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